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22            Day 1 

Programming 
Planning Assembly 

(during school)

jan. 22-26 • gr 12 Grad Assessments (Alternative Schedule)
jan. 24 • PAC Meeting

jan. 25 • Gr. 7 Parent Info Night 6pm

               MacNeill Open House 7 pm

               Incentive Info Night

We are excited to invite future and current families and
students to the MacNeill Open House & Grade 7 Parent night. 

During this evening families and students will learn more
about the school, its programs, and the choices that your
teenagers have when they are here. We will have presentations
and displays around the school showcasing all that we offer.
There will be teachers, students, and administration here that
you can ask questions about our school and their perspectives.
 
This event takes place on Thursday January 25th, 2024
 
Grade 7 Parents & students are invited to join us in the large
gym at 6:00pm sharp for an introduction to the evening.

Our open house will start for all other families and students
in the MacNeill lounge at 7:00pm. After this initial meeting,
families will tour the building until 8:30pm when the event will
be over.

We look forward to seeing our current and new MacNeill
Raven Families and students on Thursday, January 25th, 2024.
 
If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to the
school as needed. macneill@sd38.bc.ca or 604-668-6212

DATES TO REMEMBER

VOL.
JAN

MACNEILL SECONDARY

23            Day 2    24            Day 1
 

PAC Meeting
Grad Assessments

25            Day 2
Gr. 7 Parent 

Info Night 6pm

 MacNeill Open 
House 7 pm

 Incentive Info Night
Grad Assessments

26             Day 1

CAFETERIA MENUCAFETERIA MENU
Butter Chicken • Monday 

Cheese Burger + Fries • Tuesday 
Mac & Cheese + Garlic Bread • Wednesday 

Jappa Dog & Fries • Thursday 
Sesame Chicken Rice Bowl • Friday 

All grade 12 students at MacNeill will be taking the
Graduation Literacy Assessment 12 (GLA 12) on either
January 24 or January 25 from 8:30am – 11:30am in one of the
computer labs at the school.

Students should consult the schedule for the GLA 12 posted on
the school’s office window to determine the date and time
assigned.

All students are required to write the GLA 12 to graduate in
BC. Additionally, students graduating this year should ensure
they have written the GNA 10 and GLA 10. Please see Ms.
MacDonald in the office for questions.

GRADE 12 GRADUATIONGRADE 12 GRADUATION
LITERACY ASSESSMENTLITERACY ASSESSMENT   

MACNEILL OPEN HOUSEMACNEILL OPEN HOUSE   
& GRADE 7 PARENT NIGHT& GRADE 7 PARENT NIGHT

MacNeill will start its Program Planning for students for the next
school year on January 2. Students will need to complete a program

planning form AND complete their course requests on MYEDBC.
Please make sure students can access their own MYEDBC account at

this time. It is important to complete both steps for students to
request courses they need. Forms and courses need to be entered

into MYEDBC by Feb 9th. Please contact the school for more
information or if you have questions about this process. Information

will also be posted on our schools web site. Parent programming
planning event will be happening on February 5th 6:30pm in person

at MacNeill Secondary in the lounge.

PROGRAMPROGRAM
PLANNINGPLANNING

FOR 2024-2025FOR 2024-2025
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